
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:   City Council Members 
 
FROM   Marissa Da Breo-Latchman, Environmental Planner II 
 
SUBJECT: P23-178- Holiday Builders, Inc (fka Kirsten Ceppetelli) 

Rezoning Application 
 
DATE:   January 11, 2024 
 
 
The applicant has requested that this matter be tabled to a date uncertain. The 
first reading of the ordinance took place at the January 8th City Council Meeting. 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
 
 


